
From: Katy Spicer 

Sent: 14 December 2023 14:17 

To: Planning 

Subject: Ref: 2023/4757/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

I am emailing to express my concern at the proposals being made by Utopia Village to Camden 
Planning Department for the installation of noise-emitting equipment close to the properties 
surrounding the Village. 
 
It appears that Utopia Village was not transparent about this aspect of the development during the 
consultations with the residents of the area, these elements of the plan being excluded from any 
consultation.  
 
If this is the case, I must lend my voice to the residents to urge the Council to request a full and 
independent assessment of this plan.  While people living in inner London cannot expect peace and 
quite, they can expect their Council to protect them from unnecessary and potential illegal levels of 
noise. 
 
Rather ironic that an organisation with such a name is planning to ruin the utopia of some Primrose 
Hill residents. 
 
I am not a resident of Primrose Hill but do work in this area. 
 
Yours faithfully 
Katy Spicer 
 

 


